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Fire Chief Recruitment 

A total of 12 applications were received. Bob Murray and Associates is evaluating the applicants and will 
present a recommendation of candidates to interview within the next few weeks. 

Solano County ReBranding Campaign 

Assistant City Manager, Jen Schultz, and I met with County staff regarding their rebranding efforts. A 
brainstorming session is scheduled for November 2. 

Upcoming Meetings and Presentations 

• 10/30 - Presentation to a Trilogy neighborhood group 
• 11/2 -Negotiations with Mount Diablo Resource Recovery 
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